Rebel Homecoming
2025 Parade Information

TS HOMECOMING TIME AGAIN!

Dear Patron:

It is that time of year again! The Central Homecoming is set for September 19, 2025.
We are scheduled to play the St. Dominic Crusaders (colors: blue and white). We
welcome your participation in our parade. If you would like to have an entry, please call
Tamra Uding at 573-431-2616, Ext. 4105, or email, at tuding@centralr3.org.

The following things will need to be included with your submission of an entry: 1) Who
you are representing, 2) Number of entries requested, 3) What type of entry will you
have in the parade (car/truck/trailer, golf cart, large group of walkers), 4) A contact
person, and 5) Cell phone number/business number/email address. An email address
will allow for a faster return of information. If you have a preference for a position in the
line-up, please let me know. | will do my best to meet your requests, but cannot
guarantee that all requests can be accommodated. Our goal is to organize a parade
that flows nicely and is enjoyable for the crowd.

The registration deadline is Friday, September 12t" by 3:00pm. Please do your best to
meet this deadline. We need time to organize the line-up and send the information to all
of the participants. You will receive a notification and map regarding your placement in
the parade by the end of the day on Tuesday, September 16%". Late entries are
accepted, but not advised. Entries after the deadline will be placed at the end of the
parade.

The theme for our homecoming event this year is “Disney — Once Upon A
Homecoming!”. Please try to work within the constraints of the theme.

The times of the events for the day are as follows:

Parade Line-Up starts at 1:00pm and everyone should be in their positions by 1:30pm
Parade starts at 2:00pm

Coronation starts at 6:25pm

Game Time is 7:00pm

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at the above number or email. We
look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,
TAMRA UDING
Homecoming Parade Coordinator




